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For the Class of ’69 —

It Was
A Year

For Change

The Sophomore Class Officers from left to right are:
President Bill Johnson, Treasurer Sara Pederson, Secre-
tary Mary Gravelle, and Vice President Debbie Vochko.

1967—their first year in high school. And it was, basically, a year of adjustment. Some of the adjustments were
relativély easy to make, such as the absence of stairs to negotiate. But there were many others that presented more
of a problem. The most difficult of the adjustments they had to make was to the rapid pace of high school life. Be-
sides their busy daily schedule of classes which was, in itself, demanding, there were many extracurricular activities
in which to participate. There was also a regular schedule of inter-scholastic athletic contests to attend. All of these
things combined to make the Sophomore year one of confusion and maturing.

However, the Sophomores have adapted quite well. Despite their early showings at pep fests, they have recovered
and have become active contributors to our school spirit. Sophomores have attended games in large numbers and dis-
played a good deal of enthusiasm. They have also become a useful part of many school organizations.

For this the senior Class congratulates them and hopes that they maintain this willingness to take an active role

in school life during the next two years when their responsibilities will be greater and W.H.S. will be relying on
them.




